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                                                                    THE ADVENT SCHOOL                                        10th Sept. 2024 
SECOND SATURDAY WORKING 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings!  
 

1. This is to inform all that the school will remain open on 14th September 2024 (Saturday) for 
students of all classes as per regular schedule and holiday for second Saturday will not be 
observed this month. 

2. Please note that school will remain closed on Monday, 16th September 2024 on account of Id-
E-Milad and Tuesday, 17th September 2024 on account of Vishwakarma Jayanti as per 
directives received from State Govt. 

3. Mid Term Assessments will begin for classes 1 to 8 from Wednesday, 18th September 2024 and 
for Pre-Primary classes from Monday, 23rd September 2024. Therefore, parents are expected 
to utilize these holidays as preparatory leaves for children.  

 
Regards, 
Principal 
 

  


